
Sind Education Department extends date for NTS 
complaints 

 

  

KARACHI: The Education & Literacy Department, Sindh has extended the 

deadline till 30th September, 2015 for registration of NTS Complaints. 

According to an official statement, the Education & Literacy Department Sindh has notified 

the formation of the committee to facilitate complaints related to NTS Recruitment of 

Teachers. 

It said since February 2015, the committee headed by Alia Shahid has been receiving and 

hearing complaints. 

Teachers may now submit their complaints to Alia Shahid (head of the committee) at the 

Department of Education & Literacy, Sindh. 

Upon submitting the complaint, the complainant will undergo a hearing for his/her 

respective case. The final decision will be made with the consultation of the World Bank. 

No complaints are to be entertained after 30th September, 2015, the statement said. 

 


